
ALOHA CHAPTER WELCOME 
 
The members of the Aloha Chapter Sounds of Aloha Chorus 
join me in welcoming you to the 5th Pan Pacific Harmony 
Convention in Honolulu, Hawaii. 
 
This gathering of barbershoppers, partners and friends from 
around the Pacific Rim, including the West coast of the US, 
Canada and Alaska, is a wondrous event.  We congregate to 
sing, compete and learn more about the barbershop style of 
music and meet up with old friends and those we haven’t yet 
met.  
 
These four days in Honolulu also provide the chance to enjoy 
the sights and sounds of our island paradise, including a post-
convention interisland cruise especially designed for 
barbershoppers. Those touring before and after our convention 
will enjoy some of the magnificent beaches and scenery of our 
islands. 
 
We are providing a selection of seminars presented by the 
leading educators in our world of barbershopping for you to 
increase your knowledge and share it with your local chapters. 
 
Good luck to our competitors and may all of you enjoy our 
lovely islands and Aloha spirit. 
 
Zig Palagyi 
Aloha Chapter President 
 


